
R- 0. No. - 22 - 23. By DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT.
October 17, 2022.

Submitting a letter from the State of Wisconsin Department of Natural
Resources informing the City of Sheboygan that the Sheboygan Municipal Armory
contamination case met the requirements of Wisconsin Administrative Code
chs. NR 700 to 799 for case closure with a continuing obligation.
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